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Healthshare Anti Bribery Statement 2022        

We are committed to compliance with the Bribery Act 2010. 

Since 2018 we have operated under a Healthshare anti-corruption and bribery policy.  This 

policy complies with the Bribery Act and  

• sets out our responsibilities, and of those working for us, in observing and upholding 

our position on bribery and corruption; and  

• provides information and guidance to those working for us on how to recognise and 

deal with bribery and corruption issues. 

We operate this policy and related procedures to ensure compliance with this Act which 

reflect a zero-tolerance approach to bribery and corruption in all of its forms. 

It should not be the case that these policies and procedures have an impact upon our 

relationship with you, but if this happens, please note that we will not make any exceptions 

to our anti-bribery programme.  If you need to speak to someone regarding our conduct, 

please contact our Group Governance Director on governance@healthshare.org.uk 

 


